LEGAL NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE a public hearing will be held by the Planning Board
of the Village of Manorhaven on Wednesday, October 23, 2013, at 6:30 p.m. at the
Village Hall, 33 Manorhaven Boulevard, Port Washington, New York 11050, for the
following application, and such other matters as may come before the Board:

Application of Edward Zarabi, contract vendee of premises known as 31 Pequot
Avenue, Port Washington, New York, known in the Nassau County Land and Tax Map
as Section 4, Block L, Lots 715-718, 733, for permission to subdivide those premises into
two separate building lots.

The Application and accompanying exhibits are on file and may be inspected at
the Village Office during normal business hours between 8:30 a.m. and 4,00 p.m. If
anyone needs specials accommodations for a disability, such person should contact the
Village Clerk at least 5 days before the hearing. At said hearing, all parties and intercsts
will be given an opportunity to be heard.

Dated: Manorhaven, New York
September 30, 2013

BY ORDER OF THE PLANNING BOARD
OF THE VILLAGE OF MANORHAVEN

LIZ GAYNOR
VILLLAGE CLERK/ADMINISTRATOR
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